
Yale New Haven~

Wlull|Elill= Hospital-

20 York Strcet. New Haven, CT 06$04

January 24, 1990

Docket No. 030-01244
License No. 06-00919-03
CA 09-119

Director
Of# ice of Enforcement i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen

Subject: Payment of Civil Penalty

After consideration of the NRC letters and appendix of December 27, 1989,
Yale-New Haven Hospital has decided that further efforts to appeal the
matter regarding our inadvertent loss of a defective Heymans capt;ule would
be counterproductive. Therefore, you will find the enclosed check
No. 044009, in the amount of 51,250.00.

While Yale-New Haven Hospital regrets that this incident occurred, we feel
that we have benefited from the experience. The-lessons learned from this
will serve to improve our efforts to maintain the safety standards
required in the use of radioactive sources. We also believe that our
experience will benefit medical licensees asta whole by illustrating the
high level of attention necessary to prevent unforeseen incidents of this
nature.
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